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adversaries.
Black Widow Randy Wayne White 2008 Entreated by his goddaughter to help pay off a
blackmailer who videotaped her bachelorette party and then threatened to expose
her debauchery, Doc Ford reluctantly agrees and then finds himself in danger when
the extortionist releases the tape anyway, prompting a bridesmaid's suicide and a
dangerous vengeance plot. 125,000 first printing.
Tampa Burn Randy Wayne White 2005-03-01 The abduction of Doc Ford's son pulls the
former assassin back into business--and into the trap of an avenging politico with
a twisted and violent plan of revenge.
Stingers Randy Wayne White 2021-05-11 The trio of brave friends who make up Shark,
Inc—Luke, Maribel and Sabina—dive back into adventure in Stingers, the follow-up
to bestselling author Randy Wayne White’s Fins. Marine biologist Doc Ford invites
Maribel, Luke, and Sabina to a remote island in the Bahamas where lionfish, a
beautiful and venomous inhabitant of the South Pacific that has invaded Florida
and the Caribbean, are not just upsetting the balance of nature by damaging the
coral reefs—their sting has put several people in the hospital. What Doc and
Captain Hannah Smith don’t mention is that the island is riddled with limestone
caves, once home to a band of pirates, and stories of Spanish gold have lured
outlaw treasure hunters to the area. When the trio finds precious artifacts, they
agree to guard the secret until they’ve thoroughly explored the spot. Soon,
outlaws search for the trio, hoping they will lead them to riches.
Trump 2020 Dr. Randy White 2019-11-15 Trump 2020 is a book written supporting a
non-political figure whom was elected to the nation's highest office, as President
of the United States. With the change taking place and this change has ushered in
a lot of pent up hatred, and a common strategy to remove this non-professional
politician as the public has never seen before. Due to this outcry from the far
left liberal party, the public is now seeing a Democratic party now bring out half
truths and blatant fabricated stories in order to view the current President in
unfavorable terms. As a lifelong supporter of our democracy and the capitalistic
system; I am outraged and stunned by the weekly new events being published by the
major media. As a common man, I have no friends or favors coming out of DC and I
now wish to convey my thoughts from an ordinary American in viewing various
segments of our economy. The books is reflective of my philosophy and personal
thoughts on what is happening in American politics.
Salt River Randy Wayne White 2021-01-26 The sins of the past come back to haunt
Doc Ford and his old friend Tomlinson in this thrilling novel from New York Timesbestselling author Randy Wayne White, now in paperback. Marine biologist and
former government agent Doc Ford is sure he's beyond the point of being surprised
by his longtime pal Tomlinson's madcap tales of his misspent youth. But he's
stunned anew when avowed bachelor Tomlinson reveals that as a younger man strapped
for cash, he'd unwittingly fathered multiple children via for-profit sperm bank
donations. Thanks to genealogy websites, Tomlinson's now-grown offspring have
tracked him down, seeking answers about their roots. . . but Doc quickly grows
suspicious that one of them might be planning something far more nefarious than a
family reunion. With recent history on his mind, Doc is unsurprised when his own
dicey past is called into question. Months ago, he'd quietly "liberated" a cache
of precious Spanish coins from a felonious treasure hunter, and now a number of
unsavory individuals, including a disgraced IRS investigator and a corrupt
Bahamian customs agent, are after their cut. Caught between watching his own back
and Tomlinson's, Doc has no choice but to get creative--before rash past decisions
escalate to deadly present-day dangers.
Night Moves Randy Wayne White 2014 Doc Ford has his share of secrets. One of them
has returned with a vengeance in this deadly New York Times bestseller from Randy
Wayne White. While trying to solve one of Florida's most profound mysteries, Doc
Ford is the target of a murder attempt by someone who wants to make it look like
an accident. Or is the target actually his friend Tomlinson? Whatever the answer,
the liveaboards and fishing guides at Dinkin's Bay on Sanibel Island are becoming
increasingly nervous--and wary--after a plane crash and other near-death incidents
make it apparent that Ford and Tomlinson are dangerous companions. What their
small family of friends doesn't know is that their secret pasts make it impossible
for them to seek help from the law. There is an assassin on the loose, and it is
up to Doc and Tomlinson to find a killer before the grisly job is done.
The Man Who Invented Florida Randy Wayne White 1997-03-15 Working off the shores
of Southwest Florida, marine biologist Doc Ford becomes involved with a woman
sailor, his uncle claims to have discovered the Fountain of Youth, and the law
descends in search of three missing men. Reprint. NYT.
Captiva Randy Wayne White 1997-05-01 “A Doc Ford novel has more slick moves than a
snake in the mangroves. In Captiva, Randy Wayne White takes us places that no
other Florida mystery writer could hope to find.”—Carl Hiaasen Randy Wayne White
is acclaimed as "wildly inventive" (The San Diego Union-Tribune), "a wonderful
writer" (Paul Theroux), "a fine storyteller" (Peter Matthiessen), and "the
rightful heir to John D. MacDonald" (The Tampa Tribune-Times). Now he delivers a
wicked thriller that sends government agent-turned-marine biologist Doc Ford into
dangerous new waters, as a Florida fishing dispute escalates into a deadly war
that reaches across the ocean...
Shadow Country Peter Matthiessen 2008-08-19 NATIONAL BOOK AWARD WINNER •
“Altogether gripping, shocking, and brilliantly told, not just a tour de force in
its stylistic range, but a great American novel, as powerful a reading experience
as nearly any in our literature.”—Michael Dirda, The New York Review of Books
Killing Mister Watson, Lost Man’s River, and Bone by Bone—Peter Matthiessen’s
great American epic about Everglades sugar planter and notorious outlaw E. J.
Watson on the wild Florida frontier at the turn of the twentieth century—were
originally conceived as one vast, mysterious novel. Now, in this bold new
rendering, Matthiessen has marvelously distilled a monumental work while deepening
the insights and motivations of his characters with brilliant rewriting
throughout. Praise for Shadow Country “Magnificent . . . breathtaking . . .
Finally now we have [this three-part saga] welded like a bell, and with Watson’s
song the last sound, all the elements fuse and resonate.”—Los Angeles Times “Peter
Matthiessen has done great things with the Watson trilogy. It’s the story of our
continent, both land and people, and his writing does every justice to the blood
fury of his themes.”—Don DeLillo “The fiction of Peter Matthiessen is the reason a
lot of people in my generation decided to be writers. No doubt about it. Shadow
Country lives up to anyone’s highest expectations for great writing.” —Richard
Ford “Shadow Country, Matthiessen’s distillation of the earlier Watson saga,
represents his original vision. It is the quintessence of his lifelong concerns,
and a great legacy.”—W. S. Merwin “[An] epic masterpiece . . . a great American
novel.”—The Miami Herald
Randy Wayne White's Ultimate Tarpon Book Randy Wayne White 2012-10-01 Featuring
Contributions from Ernest Hemingway, Zane Grey, Theodore Roosevelt, Ted Williams,
Thomas Edison, Stu Apte, Vic Dunaway, Thomas McGuane, Nick Lyons, and many more!
Cuba Straits Randy Wayne White 2015-03-24 The remarkable new novel in the Doc Ford
series by New York Times–bestselling author Randy Wayne White. Doc Ford’s old
friend, General Juan Garcia, has gone into the lucrative business of smuggling
Cuban baseball players into the U.S. He is also feasting on profits made by buying
historical treasures for pennies on the dollar. He prefers what dealers call HPC
items—high-profile collectibles—but when he manages to obtain a collection of
letters written by Fidel Castro between 1960–62 to a secret girlfriend, it’s not a
matter of money anymore. Garcia has stumbled way out of his depth. First Garcia
disappears, and then the man to whom he sold the letters. When Doc Ford begins to
investigate, he soon becomes convinced that those letters contain a secret that
someone, or some powerful agency, cannot allow to be made public. A lot happened
between Cuba and the United States from 1960–62. Many men died. A few more will
hardly be noticed.
Deep Blue Randy Wayne White 2016-03-15 Doc Ford has long lived a double life. But

The Heat Islands Randy Wayne White 1992-01 Spending his time on southwest
Florida's Sanibel Island, collecting marine specimens and concentrating on his
love life with tennis pro Dewey Nye, Doc Ford is drawn into a murder case
involving the owner of a local marina
Ten Thousand Islands Randy Wayne White 2001-06-01 Government agent-turned-marine
biologist Doc Ford sails an endless sea of questions when he agrees to investigate
a death from the past. Years ago, off Florida’s Gulf Coast, a teenaged girl found
an ancient gold medallion. Then, she began having nightmares. Then she was found
hanging from a tree. Now, years later, the girl’s mother is being terrorized with
break-ins, phone calls with no one there—and her daughter’s grave has been dug up.
Somebody wants that medallion. The search for answers will lead Doc through a
shadowy world of ancient ritual and modern corruption, to an evil that was born in
the past—but lives in the present…
Fins Randy Wayne White 2020-03-31 From Randy Wayne White, the New York Times
bestselling author of the Doc Ford series for adults, comes Fins, a high-stakes,
masterfully plotted story of courage, friendship...and sharks! The world’s shark
population is in trouble for a sad, simple reason: shark fin soup. And although
it’s illegal, poachers have been targeting Florida’s biannual migration of
blacktip sharks. Marine biologist Doc Ford needs some assistance protecting the
sharks and enlists the help of three kids—Luke, Maribel and Sabina. Luke is brandnew to Florida from the Midwest; sisters Maribel and Sabina have only recently
arrived from Cuba—and all three feel like fish out of water. It’s going to take
some convincing for them to work as a team and to recognize in themselves the
courage, wisdom and tenacity that Doc sees in them. Together they form Sharks,
Inc. and are given an important assignment: to set out each day on their small
fishing boat in hopes of tagging sharks for Doc’s research—and to stay away—far
away—from any possible poachers in the area. The trio certainly isn’t looking for
trouble, but when they come face to face with danger, survival requires them to
rely on each of their own unique gifts, and especially on one another.
Seduced Randy Wayne White 2017-09-26 A five-hundred-year-old mystery and a twentyyear-old murder haunt Hannah Smith in a stunning adventure by the author of the
New York Times-bestselling Doc Ford novels. A fishing guide and part-time
investigator, Hannah Smith is a tall, strong Florida woman descended from many
generations of tall, strong Florida women. But the problem before her now is much
older even than that. And its consequences are lethal. Five hundred years ago,
Spanish conquistadors planted the first orange seeds in Florida, but now the
billion-dollar industry is in trouble. The trees are dying, weakened by
infestation and genetic manipulation, and the only solution might be somehow,
somewhere to find sample of the original root stock. No one is better equipped to
traverse the swamps and murky backcountry of Florida than Hannah, but once word
leaks out of her quest, the trouble begins. "There are people who will kill to
find a direct descendant of those first seeds," she is warned--and it looks like
those words may be all too prophetic. That is, if the secrets she discovers in the
Florida wild about a twenty-year-old murder don't kill her first. Or the fifteenfoot-long Burmese python.
Mangrove Lightning Randy Wayne White 2018-03-06 The ghosts of a 1925 multiple
murder stalk Doc Ford in the electrifying new novel in the New York Timesbestselling series. Doc Ford has been involved in many strange cases. This may be
one of the strangest. A legendary charter captain and guide named Tootsie Barlow
has come to him, muttering about a curse. The members of his extended family have
suffered a bizarre series of attacks, and Barlow is convinced it has something to
do with a multiple murder in 1925, in which his family had a shameful part. Ford
doesn't believe in curses, but as he and his friend Tomlinson begin to
investigate, following the trail of the attacks from Key Largo to Tallahassee,
they, too, suffer a series of near-fatal mishaps. Is it really a curse? Or just a
crime spree? The answer lies in solving a near-hundred-year-old murder...and
probing the mind of a madman.
The Heat Islands Randy Wayne White 2018-02-27 In The Heat Islands, a Doc Ford
novel from New York Times bestselling author Randy Wayne White, life in the
Sunshine State is about to take a dark turn. . . Marine biologist and former
secret operative Doc Ford is lazily poling his skiff along Southwest Florida’s
flat copper sea in search of sea anemones when he runs into the body of the most
hated man on Sanibel Island: Marvin Rios. But when the community’s simplest and
sweetest resident is arrested for the murder, Doc heads straight into the heart of
Sanibel’s shady underworld to save his friend from being framed—and to save his
beloved island from a rising tide of land-grab schemes, blood money, and violence.
"Randy Wayne White is the rightful heir to John D. MacDonald."—Tampa Tribune-Times
Captiva Randy Wayne White 1996 Former government agent-turned-marine biologist Doc
Ford finds himself unable to maintain his neutrality when a battle between
Florida's sport and commercial fishermen escalates into arson and murder. By the
author of Sanibel Flats.
Chasing Midnight Randy Wayne White 2013-02-05 Sneaking an underwater look at a
notorious Russian black marketeer's fancy yacht, Doc Ford emerges to discover that
the marketeer's private island has been taken over by environmental extremists who
threaten to kill a hostage every hour until their demands are met. Reprint.
150,000 first printing.
Dead of Night Randy Wayne White 2006-03-07 New York Times bestselling author
“Randy Wayne White spins another terrific Florida tale”* in this thriller of bioterror and extreme revenge. It starts with a simple request: check up on the
mysteriously reclusive biologist brother of an old friend. But what Doc Ford
stumbles upon in the doctor’s secluded island home is a nightmare. He has hanged
himself—and his body is host to a rare strain of feeding, breathing parasites.
It’s not an accident. Neither is the fact that the flesh eaters are multiplying in
the infested Florida waters. A biological catastrophe has arrived. And only Doc
Ford can find out why, and stop it from spreading further…
Twelve Mile Limit Randy Wayne White 2003-05-17 When Doc Ford investigates a
tragedy that claims the life of his close friend, diver Janet Mueller, he uncovers
dark rumors about the case involving everything from fraud to smuggling to murder.
Reprint.
Dead of Night Randy Wayne White 2006-03-07 New York Times bestselling author
“Randy Wayne White spins another terrific Florida tale”* in this thriller of bioterror and extreme revenge. It starts with a simple request: check up on the
mysteriously reclusive biologist brother of an old friend. But what Doc Ford
stumbles upon in the doctor’s secluded island home is a nightmare. He has hanged
himself—and his body is host to a rare strain of feeding, breathing parasites.
It’s not an accident. Neither is the fact that the flesh eaters are multiplying in
the infested Florida waters. A biological catastrophe has arrived. And only Doc
Ford can find out why, and stop it from spreading further…
Everglades Randy Wayne White 2004-05-25 In this thrilling novel from New York
Times bestselling author Randy Wayne White, Doc Ford returns to his stilt house on
Dinkin's Bay to find an old friend and one-time lover waiting for him. Her realestate developer husband has disappeared and been pronounced dead, and she's sure
there's worse to follow--and she's right. Following the trail, Ford ends up deep
in the Everglades, at the gates of a community presided over by a man named
Bhagwan Shiva (formerly Jerry Singh). Shiva is big business, but that business has
been a little shaky lately, and so he's come up with a scheme to enhance both his
cash and his power. Of course, there's the possibility that some people could get
hurt and the Everglades itself damaged, but Shiva smells a killing. And if that
should turn out to be literally, as well as figuratively, true...well, that's just
too damned bad.
Gone Randy Wayne White 2013 Florida native and fishing guide Hannah Smith uses
uncommon resourcefulness, a keen sense of justice, and unorthodox methods to track
down a missing girl, a case that puts Hannah on the wrong side of violent
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in this electrifying New York Times bestselling novel, it may finally have caught
up to him... On a moonless night on Sanibel Island, Florida, marine biologist
Marion “Doc” Ford carefully watches a video of a hooded man executing three
hostages. The man is an American working with ISIS, and in the next few days,
it’ll be Ford’s job, as part of his shadowy second life, to make sure the man
never kills anybody else again. But a lot can go wrong in a few days, and Ford has
no way of knowing that not only will the operation prove to be a lot more
complicated than he has anticipated, but that he’ll end up bringing those
complications back with him to the small community of boaters, guides, lovers, and
friends in Dinkin’s Bay, where he’s long made his home. Someone has taken Ford’s
actions very personally, and now no one there is safe—least of all, Ford himself.
North of Havana Randy Wayne White 1998-05-01 "We’ll drop anything we're doing to
read a new Randy White novel and be glad we did." --Denver Post Randy Wayne
White's Doc Ford novels have been praised as "witty" (San Diego Union-Tribune),
"must-reads" (Chicago Tribune) and "superb." (Denver Post) Now, White's newest
thriller takes Doc Ford to Havana, where his friend is being held by the Cuban
government. Still haunted by his suspected involvement in a plot against Castro,
Ford ventures to Cuba--where he finds himself entangled in a web of murder,
revenge, and assassination.
Haunted Randy Wayne White 2015-08-04 The New York Times bestselling series
starring Hannah Smith continues with this electrifying new thriller from the
author of the Doc Ford novels. The house is historic, some say haunted. It is also
slated to be razed and replaced by condos, unless Hannah Smith can do something
about it. She’s been hired by a wealthy Palm Beach widow to prove that the house’s
seller didn’t disclose everything he knew about the place when he unloaded it,
including its role in a bloody Civil War skirmish in which two of Hannah’s own
distant relations had had a part, as well as the suicides—or possibly murders—of
two previous owners. Hannah sees it as a win-win opportunity: She can stop the
condo project while tracking her family history. She doesn’t believe in ghosts.
But some dangers are real. And the most deadly of all may be human obsession…
Last Flight Out Randy Wayne White 2002 The author of Batfishing in the Rainforest
takes readers on a breathtaking tour of his favorite travel spots, diving into a
lake called the Bad Blue Hole and searching for orangutans in Borneo, among other
adventures.
Deep Blue Randy Wayne White 2017-03-07 Doc Ford has long lived a double life. But
in this electrifying New York Times bestselling novel, it may finally have caught
up to him... On a moonless night on Sanibel Island, Florida, marine biologist
Marion “Doc” Ford carefully watches a video of a hooded man executing three
hostages. The man is an American working with ISIS, and in the next few days,
it’ll be Ford’s job, as part of his shadowy second life, to make sure the man
never kills anybody else again. But a lot can go wrong in a few days, and Ford has
no way of knowing that not only will the operation prove to be a lot more
complicated than he has anticipated, but that he’ll end up bringing those
complications back with him to the small community of boaters, guides, lovers, and
friends in Dinkin’s Bay, where he’s long made his home. Someone has taken Ford’s
actions very personally, and now no one there is safe—least of all, Ford himself.
Hunter's Moon Randy Wayne White 2007-03-27 Doc Ford saves a former President of
the United States from assassination-and regrets it. Months ago, Kal Wilson's wife
was killed in a plane crash. President Wilson is sure it was no accident-and he
wants revenge. He needs Doc Ford to spring him loose from the watchful eye of the
Secret Service, keep him alive, then get him home. Ford has just been picked for
presidential duty- whether he likes it or not.
Night Vision Randy Wayne White 2012-01-31 Doc Ford is on a collision course with
death in this extraordinary New York Times bestseller from Randy Wayne White. The
Red Citrus trailer park is inhabited mostly by illegal laborers. But the steroidpowered park manager and his grotesquely muscular girlfriend figure that selling
the park to developers would be easy money—and they're ready to do whatever it
takes to drive the residents out. The problem is a young girl who the laborers
believe talks to God. The manager doesn’t know if she's valuable or a liability.
But when the girl witnesses him dumping a corpse into a lake, there is one thing
he knows for certain: He's got to shut her up permanently. The girl's only hope
for survival: marine biologist Doc Ford, who must search through an underground,
invisible nation...and hope he reaches her in time.
Dark Light Randy Wayne White 2007-03-06 Imagine hurricane winds over the Sahara
Desert, preceded by a cavalry of tornadoes. Imagine dunes flattened, then
resculpted. Then imagine all that at the bottom of the sea. A Category 4 hurricane
has swept the west coast of Florida, creating havoc, changing lives, and reshaping
the ocean bottom. Well-known reefs and wrecks have been covered—and new ones have
emerged. From one such wreck, marine biologist Doc Ford and his friends make a
chance discovery that will have a monumental effect—a cluster of mysterious
objects that lead to an equally mysterious woman and her ancient, gray-gabled
estate of a beach house. The woman weaves a haunting story of a loved one lost,
and her chance to uncover the truth if Ford will help salvage the boat, named Dark
Light, which sank without explanation in the hurricane of 1944. Intrigued, Ford
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agrees, and begins a chain of events that will change his life forever. For there
are other things in that wreck as well, and other men who want them, men willing
to commit terrible acts. And the woman herself—the woman is not what she seems. .
. . Filled with passion and vivid, pungent prose and some of the best characters
in suspense fiction, Dark Light is a thriller of uncommon intensity.
Randy Wayne White's Gulf Coast Cookbook Randy Wayne White 2006 A memoir-cookbook
from one of the nation's top adventure writers.
Deep Shadow Randy Wayne White 2010-03-09 In a remote Florida lake, a cave
collapses, trapping Doc Ford and two of his friends. Ford manages to escape and
surfaces to find help-but two ex-cons are waiting for him. They're intent on
diving to the bottom of the deep lake and finding the remains of a legendary
plane, supposedly loaded with gold. Ford's expertise is just what they need. And
if he doesn't help, Ford and his friends are dead in the water.
Crocs Randy Wayne White 2022-03-01 The trio of brave friends who make up Sharks,
Inc.—Luke, Maribel and Sabina—dive into a crocodile-filled adventure in Crocs, the
third book in bestselling author Randy Wayne White’s Sharks Incorporated series.
Marine biologist Doc Ford has a new mission for Sharks Inc.: visit Sanibel
Island’s remote Bone Field to find a wild orange tree that's survived a disease
destroying Florida’s citrus. There, the members of Sharks Incorporated find
oranges unlike any they’ve ever seen, but can’t find the tree Doc needs. Worse,
the area is protected by a massive saltwater crocodile. What the team doesn’t
expect is to meet a reclusive woman who threatens to call the police if they
trespass on her land again. Reluctant to give up, the trio learns she needs help.
When she was young, the woman found King Calusa's grave. Now, she believes the
ghost of the dead king, who was beheaded by Spanish explorers 500 years ago, is
haunting her. To uncover the truth, the kids return to the Bone Field. The
thousand-pound crocodile is determined to protect its hatchlings, but crocs turn
out to be the least of their worries. The intrepid trio discovers the woman’s
wealthy neighbor is selling illegal reptiles—and he knows the secret of the dead
king’s missing gold medallion.
The Man who Invented Florida Randy Wayne White 1993 A former intelligence agent
now living in Florida, Marion "Doc" Martin, along with his hippie sidekick,
Thomlinson, must clear his uncle of kidnapping and murder charges stemming from
his discovery of the Fountain of Youth.
Bone Deep Randy Wayne White 2015-02-03 When a Crow Indian acquaintance of
Tomlinson's asks him to help recover relics stolen from his tribe, Doc Ford is
happy to tag along--but neither Doc nor Tomlinson realize what they've let
themselves in for. Their search takes them to the part of Central Florida known as
Bone Valley, famous primarily for two things: a ruthless subculture of blackmarketers who trade in illegal artifacts and fossils, and a multibillion-dollar
phosphate industry whose strip mines compromise the very ground they walk on.
Neither enterprise tolerates nosy outsiders. For each, public exposure equals big
financial losses--and in a region built on a million-year accumulation of bones,
there is no shortage of spots in which to hide a corpse. Or two.
Caribbean Rim Randy Wayne White 2018-03-13 Murder, sunken treasure, and pirates
both ancient and modern send Doc Ford on a nightmare quest in this New York Times
bestseller in Randy Wayne White's thrilling series. Marine biologist Doc Ford has
been known to help his friends out of jams occasionally, but he's never faced a
situation like this. His old pal Carl Fitzpatrick has been chasing sunken wrecks
most of his life, but now he's run afoul of the Florida Division of Historical
Resources. Its director, Leonard Nickelby, despises amateur archaeologists, which
is bad enough, but now he and his young "assistant" have disappeared--along with
Fitzpatrick's impounded cache of rare Spanish coins and the list of uncharted
wreck sites Fitz spent decades putting together. Some of Fitz's own explorations
have been a little...dicey, so he can't go to the authorities. Doc is his only
hope. But greed makes people do terrible things: rob, cheat, even kill. With
stakes this high, there's no way the thieves will go quietly--and Doc's just put
himself in their crosshairs.
The Man Who Invented Florida Randy Wayne White 2019-02-26 “A highly-spirited
adventure...Loopy and lovable characters.”—The New York Times Book Review NOBODY
KNOWS THE DARK SIDE OF THE SUNSHINE STATE LIKE DOC FORD IN THIS BESTSELLING
SERIES. When solitary marine biologist Doc Ford focused his telescope on the woman
in the white boat, he didn’t know his life was about to be capsized: that his
conniving uncle Tucker Gatrell would discover the Fountain of Youth, that The
National Enquirer would write about it, and that the law would beat down his door
in search of three missing men. But Doc Ford is about to find these things out—the
hard way. Because in the shadowy world of Southwest Florida, where gators yawn,
cattle graze, and Indian bones are buried, mysteries great and small have found
the man to solve them... “Wildly inventive.”—San Diego Union-Tribune
Deep Shadow Randy Wayne White 2011-02-22 In a remote Florida lake, a cave
collapses, trapping Doc Ford and two of his friends. Ford manages to escape and
surfaces to find help-but two ex-cons are waiting for him. They're intent on
diving to the bottom of the deep lake and finding the remains of a legendary
plane, supposedly loaded with gold. Ford's expertise is just what they need. And
if he doesn't help, Ford and his friends are dead in the water.
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